

Dear RoseWood Friends and Families,

In response to the results of our COVID 19 testing, performed on August 12<sup>th</sup>, 2020, the Virginia Department of Health recommended that RoseWood Village at Greenbrier have 2 weeks of consecutive retesting of all residents and team members to determine or confirm that there are no additional positive cases prior to moving forward with our reopening plan. We are pleased to announce that all residents and team members tested on August 26<sup>th</sup>, 2020 were negative.

We are currently scheduled to retest all residents and team members this upcoming Wednesday, September 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2020. Once these results are received we will be able to provide further information regarding our reopening plan.

At this time, we have to keep our current restrictions and processes in place, including wearing masks at all times, screening residents and team members daily, restricting visitors and practicing social distancing. We feel keeping these essential measures in place will continue to keep our residents safe.

We are thankful for the continued support of our families and community during this time.

If you have any questions, we are here for you. Please call us at 434-975-5079.

Kind Regards,

Christine Wright

Executive Director, RoseWood Village at Greenbrier

New Visions of Care for Assisted Living www.RoseWoodVillage.com

